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Christ the Lord is risen 

       And, as all the world re joices,

             Singing of His glory, 

With such joyful hearts and voices,  

        May you find that Easter brings you

   Peace and faith and hope anew. 

         And may these blessings fill your heart 

           With joy the whole year through. 

Parish Registration & Volunteer Forms 

are available at the church entrance. 

Photo Book
Due to a wonderful response, we now have an additional day added for photos to be taken. Help
create a lasting memory of your family and your connection to Downeyville that can be shared with
future generations. It's free and each photographed person or family receives a complimentary book.
Additional enlargements can be ordered for a fee. Photos will be taken by a professional photographer
at the Downeyville Hall on these dates:
· Tuesday, January 14, 2025 from - 1:00 - 7:00 pm - New!!
· Wednesday, January 15, 2025 from 2:30 - 8:30 pm;
· Thursday, January 16, 2025 from 2:30 - 8:30 pm;
· Friday, January 17, 2025 from 2:30 - 8:30 pm; & 
· Saturday, January 18, 2025 from 9:30 am - 3:00 pm
Contact Helen Carroll @ 705-340-8082 or helenmariecarroll@gmail.com to book your  appointment.

Peter  Robinson Settlers - January events:

Hockey Night in Ennismore
Hockey game, Ennismore vs. Downeyville, Sat. Jan. 18, @ 7 pm at the Ennismore arena.

Gr. 9 Information Night
St. Thomas Aquinas CSS is holding their information night on Tuesday, Jan. 14th from 6:30-8:00 pm.
For more information call the school at 705-878-4117.

Donation Envelopes
I understand that some of the boxes of envelopes went out with only one parishioners name on them
when there should have been two. If you need a proper label made for your box of envelopes, please let
me know and I can print a new one off for you. Very sorry for the confusion.

Home Visits and Outreach
Hearts & Shamrocks is an outreach group that supports community members in a variety of ways. If
you know of anyone in need of support, please pass along their name to the parish office
(office@stlukesdowneyville.com). Please let us know if they would like a visit from Fr. Israel."

CONTACT

ST. LUKE THE
EVANGELIST
R O M A N  C A T H O L I C  C H U R C H

THE DIOCESE OF 
PETERBOROUGH

THE WEEK OF
JANUARY 19, 2025

WELCOME

The people of St. Luke's Parish strive to love and
serve God and humanity through prayers and action,
nourished by the sacraments and the Word of God. 

SACRAMENTS
Contact us for information about:

     Communion - Hospital/ Home

     Anointing of the Sick

     Baptisms

     Marriages 

Confessions: 

      Saturday at 4 pm 

      Any time by appointment 

PASTOR
Rev. Israel Oruebi, Administrator
     FrIsraelOruebi@
     peterboroughdiocese.org

MISSION STATEMENT

We welcome all who come to worship at St.
Luke's. We pray you find peace, hospitality and
friendship with us. No matter who you are or
where you are on life’s journey, the doors of our
Parish and our hearts are open to you. 

I rejoiced with those who said to me, let us go to
the house of the Lord. Psalm 122:1 

There is no need to travel far
By air or steamship lines
To pray in large cathedrals 
Or ask aid at famous shrines

No doubt it is a blessed privilege
To visit shrines of fame
But you do not need to pass St. Luke's
Prayers are answered here the same. 

Within its humble atmosphere
Your heart with peace will fill,
In the little church our pioneers built
The church in Downeyville. 
 ~M. Milloy Harrington

Parish Registration & Volunteer Forms 
are available at the church entrance. 

Thank You For Joining Us

You’ll never plough a field by turning it over in your mind

mailto:helenmariecarroll@gmail.com
mailto:office@stlukesdowneyville.com


Mass Time Intentions Requested By

 Mon., Jan. 13 8:30 AM Sick of the Parish

 Tue., Jan. 14 No Mass --- ---

 Wed., Jan. 15
Adoration 4 pm 5:00 PM Helen O’Neill Jan Murtha

 Thu., Jan. 16 8:30 AM People of the Parish

 Fri., Jan. 17 8:30 AM Sick of the Parish

 Sat., Jan. 18 5:00 PM Leo Herlihey Mary Herlihey & Family

 Sun., Jan. 19 9:00 AM Colleen Dow Tom Dow & Family

Parish Stewardship - Jan 5, 2025 Weekend
Offertory                 $902.00 Building Fund $35,042.75
Pre-Authorized Payment $1,555.00 We are a truly blessed  parish. 
Christmas $4,672.00 Thank you for your support!

Total $7,239.00

Lectors Saturday Don Blanchard Eucharist Ines Couto

Sunday Joan Perdue Greeters Cathie Morrissey

Counters Steve Herlihey & Lynda Downey Feb 2 Cafe Diane Wilkinson
Altar Servers Saturday Brittany Armstrong

Sunday Benjamin & Brayden O’Neill

SCHEDULE

LITURGY LEADERS

Parish Council
Finance Committee    
Music
Counters
Children's Liturgy
Eucharistic Ministers      
Lectors

PARISH GROUPS

Knights of Columbus 
Parish Hall
Funeral Reception
Cemetery Board
Hearts & Shamrocks
Prayer Group
Caretaker

SCHOOLS
St. Luke Elementary Principal 
   Rebecca Brady (705) 799-5265
St. Thomas Aquinas Principal
    Matt Bowen (705) 878-4117
PVNCC School Board Trustee 
    Mary Ann Martin (705) 799-1617
        

705-340-8082
705-740-6754  
705-799-7346
705-799-5980
705-799-6943               
705-799-6943
705-799-5320

705-799-6783

705-799-6783
705-341-1641  
705-793-2013
705-799-7301
705-799-6943             
705-799-5110
705-799﻿-6389

Helen Carroll
Bob Connell
Joan Herlihey
Rose Hartin
Jaclyn Giffen
Cathie Morrissey
Margret Ann O'Connell

Adam O'Neill
Jessica Carroll
Mary Jane Connell
Patricia Herlihey
Office
Jan Murtha
Mary Jo Connell

PARISH NEWS

2024 SCHEDULE

Prayers for the Sick of the Parish
Charlene Ashmore, Jason Bell, Paul Flindall, Celine Gaudet, Fany Gaudet, Fr. Ron Meyer,  Joe O'Neill,
Msg. Polito, Msg. Jim Scott, Angela Staples, Tawny Young. Please also pray for St. Luke’s
parishioners who are in nursing or retirement homes. If you wish to include someone in our prayers,
please contact the Parish office.

St. Luke’s School Events-
A major part of Christianity is celebrating community. Each year the Week of Prayer for Christian
Unity takes place from January 18 to January 25th and Christians are invited to come together to
recognize our common heritage and pray for unity through the week. In anticipation of this occasion,
the Gr 12 Religion class at St. Thomas Aquinas Catholic Secondary School, under the leadership of
Mr. Peter Bagnall, has organized a friendly badminton tournament for Gr 7 & 8 students in the City
of Kawartha Lakes Family of Schools, and this year, they have expanded the event to include Gr 5 &
6 students who are interested in learning and playing chess with students from other schools! St.
Luke students have been practicing and getting ready for this special and collaborative event and
are looking forward to the day that will be held on January 16th at St Thomas Aquinas. 

If you have anything to be put into the bulletin, please submit it to me by 12:00 on Thursday. You
can email them to office@stlukesdowneyville.ca.

Coming Events: 
 Sit Down Spaghetti Dinner - Sun., Jan.12 @ 5 pm. Seating limited to 100. Call Mary Connell 705-
793-2013 for reservations. $20/person. Proceeds to the Hall Reno Fund
Family Photos - Jan 14, 15,16,17 & 18 - Downeyville Hall
Trivia Night -  Fri., Jan. 31 @ 7 pm. $10/person. Teams of 5 or less. Proceeds to the Hall Reno Fund 
Hockey game, Ennismore vs. Downeyville, Sat. Jan. 18, @ 7 pm at the Ennismore arena.
Progressive Euchre - Friday Feb. 7 @ 7:00 pm


